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Currency payment change at the Faculty cashiers
  
Dear Student, 

 

I hereby inform you that OTP Bank ceased to issue currency coins from January 1, 2022. 

 

Based on the above, as of January 1, 2022, we will no longer be able to accept currency coins at the
Faculty cashiers.

 

Please consider the above when choosing a payment method to settle your outstanding payment
obligation.

 

Thank you for your understanding, 

 

University of Pécs

 

 

rovat: Egyéb [1]
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